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We are well and truly in the throws of the Summer term and now we starting to think about all the fun things the summer term usually brings.  We are hoping that we will be able to hold events like sports day and our leavers assembly in July.  However it obviously depends on the road map working out as planned so we will keep you posted.  We are just waiting for the sun to return now…


As the weather improves we ask that children all wear 8 hour+ sun cream to nursery.  We are unable to apply sun cream for the children so ask that this is done before arriving at nursery.  Children also require a sunhat.  You are welcome to leave a named hat to nursery which we will keep for your child.  


Please could children also ensure they bring a change of clothes into nursery if you think they may require them. If your child does need to bring a bag to nursery, please make sure this is small enough to fit easily on their pegs.  If we have a large number of big bags it makes it very challenging to fit everything on easily.  We also ask that children wear nappies instead of pullups to nursery if they are not yet using the toilet.  This means that our staff do not need to fully undress your child and remove their shoes to change their nappy making the process easier and more comfortable for the children.  








Reminders: Please ensure


All items (including clothes) are clearly labelled. 


Water bottles should only contain water.  Please no juice or squash.  Children have the choice of milk and water at lunch time.


Please could we have any donations of tissues and baby wipes.  As you can imagine going into cold season we are using these a lot.


If you are using the 30 hours funding please ensure you are aware of the deadline for the application.  For more info please visit: � HYPERLINK "https://www.littleburrows.com/30-hours-funding" �https://www.littleburrows.com/30-hours-funding�.  This link contains all the information parents need regarding fees and funding for the nursery. 


Summer 1 Dates: 22nd April – 28th May 2021


We will be breaking up for the Summer on Friday 23rd July.  This is an amendment to the dates published in the Autumn term but are to keep in line with the Surrey funding requirements.  


The website contains lots of important information regarding fees, funding etc.  Please ensure you check this if you have any questions.  Of course you are more than welcome to check with us if you can’t find what you need.





Names


We are really focussing on name writing (for our school leavers) and name recognition at nursery.  Please support us with this by practising at home.  We are also still having coats, bags etc unnamed.  Please ensure these are named before your child’s next session.








COVID 19


We are still following the advice laid out by the DFE regarding COVID.  As the restrictions relax across the country we want to ensure we do not get complacent and ensure that we keep all the children and staff safe at nursery. 


A reminder that the symptoms are:


A high temperature


A new, continuous cough


You’ve lost your sense of smell or taste or it’s changed.


If anyone in your household has ONE or more of these symptoms then you must:


Ensure that everyone in your household self-isolates immediately.


Take a test for the person who has symptoms.


Please do not send your child to nursery with any of the symptoms above.


Although the rates are currently low we must still remain vigilant and continue to follow these guideline until further notice.


Thank you for your ongoing support and if you are unsure what to do then please speak to one of the teachers or ring Claire on 07730220804.











Plimsolls 


We are starting to return to a bit more normality at nursery and are now thinking of asking the children to wear plimsolls during the session.  This ensures that the mats/carpets and rugs we have in the nursery remain clean and hygienic.  If you could bring a named pair of plimsolls in to nursery we will keep them in the setting and ensure the children change into them when they arrive at nursery.  Please can you ensure your child’s home shoes are clearly named and easy for your child to put on and take off by themselves.  It is important that we encourage independence in our children and to do this we need to ensure the children are physically able to be independent.  Therefore, shoelaces are not appropriate for nursery.  





Dates


We have made a slight amendment to our dates. We will now be breaking up for the Summer on Friday 23rd July.  This is an amendment to the dates published in the Autumn term but are to keep in line with the Surrey funding requirements.  

















Picking up


We are having a few children being collected after their session finishes.  Please ensure you are prompt in collecting your child as this can impact the start of the afternoon session if picking up at 1pm and effect staff leaving to collect their own children from school at 3pm.  











Contact us:


Lightwater Leisure Centre: 01276 472662


Lightwater Mobile: 07464 262024


Claire: 07730220804�
Staines Landline: 01784 557348


Staines Mobile: 07543 695357


Claire: 07730220804�
�









